Peter Stedman

During proposal protocol small landowners felt that current riparian practices fell short of
mitigating warming headwaters. In collaboration with DNR landowners contributed to devising
methods, both approving study plans and signing off on the final reports. It is my feeling that those
opposing scientifically sound measures regarding a change in riparian buffers of non-fish bearing
streams are big timber interests and not independent smaller landowners. I am in favor of rule
changes.



